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WEEKEND CLOSURES ON EASTBOUND ON I-820/SH-121/183 AT HURSTVIEW 
 
Fort Worth, Texas– On Friday, August 18 from 9 p.m. through 5 a.m. on Monday, August 21, the 
following closures will be in place: 

         Full closure of the eastbound NTE TEXpress Lanes on I-820/SH-121/183 between Rufe Snow and 

Brown Trail.  

         One left lane closure on eastbound I-820/SH-121/183 between Hurstview and Norwood. 

         The Exit 23A Airport Fwy North Entrance ramp on northbound I-820 to the eastbound NTE 

TEXpress Lanes SH-121/183 will be closed. 

         The Bedford-Euless Rd Entrance ramp to the eastbound NTE TEXpress Lanes on SH-121/183 will 

be closed.  

This work is weather-permitting. Updated closure information is posted daily on Twitter (@NTExpress) 
and Facebook (https://www.facebook.com/northtarrantexpress/). 
 
Drivers are encouraged to “Know Before They Go,” and visit www.northtarrantexpress.com  or 
(@NTExpress) and (facebook.com/northtarrantexpress) for upcoming closures. Closures are subject to 
weather conditions, and construction activities may be postponed if necessary.  
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